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31 July 2025 

Limit Advice and Constraint Equation Review 2025 
Draft report for consultation 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published the draft report for its first review of how effectively 
the Limit Advice developed by the network operator and the Constraint Equations formulated by the 
Australian Energy Market Operator (AEMO) meet the State Electricity Objective and good electricity 
industry practice.  

Constraint equations are mathematical representations of network (and other) limits and are used in 
the dispatch of electricity. 

The ERA must complete its first review within two years of the commencement of the new Wholesale 
Electricity Market design, which commenced on 1 October 2023. 

The ERA is seeking feedback on its draft report, and will hold a stakeholder workshop on Thursday, 
14 August 2025. If you would like to attend, please email Market.Monitoring@erawa.com.au. 

Our final report is due to be published by 30 September 2025.  

 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on its draft report.  

Submissions close 4:00pm (WST) Friday, 22 August 2025.  

Submissions can be lodged online using the form on our Current Consultation webpage. 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 
Irina Stankov 
Ph: 08 6557 7998 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 
 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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